
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

Everyone did a great job at First Reconciliation on Sunday!  I am so 
proud of all of their hard work.  Thanks to everyone for helping to 

make this a special day. 

 

What will I learn next week…… 
Religion:  We will begin our Chapter on Advent. We will learn about this 
special time in the Church year and make an Advent wreath to help us 
understand each week as we prepare for Christmas.  
 
Math:   We will begin Chapter 5, Place Value to 1,000.  We will start by 
learning about the place values in the ones, tens and hundreds.  We will learn 
expanded form and much more.   
 

Reading: During Reading class next week we will read two stories, “Jellies” 
and an informational text called “Splash Photography.”  We will learn new high-
frequency words as well as vocabulary words.  We will be learning about facts 
and opinions and why authors write certain stories.  Our spelling list will come 
from this story and our words will be contractions.  This can be difficult for 
second graders so make sure you are practicing at home. 
 
English: In English class we will continue learning about verbs.  We will 

learn that verbs can be in present, past and future tenses.  We will begin letter 
writing as well.  We will be busy all week writing letters to Mrs. Diewald, Mrs. 
Meyer’s class and even Santa Claus! 

 



 
Social Studies/Science:  We will be working on some projects to 
decorate our room for Christmas. 
 

REMINDERS: 
 

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving and enjoy 

our break! 
 

 

 

 

 


